
Have a great summer! 

We have thoroughly enjoyed sharing stories and
book recommendations with our students at St.
Gregory this school year! 

We hope that you and your family have a wonderful
summer! It is so important to carve out time during
the summer to read. Take time to enjoy a novel
together as a family by reading aloud a chapter or
so each day. Be sure to check out your public
library branch! They have events all summer and
reading challenges for students to participate in
and earn prizes. 

Library Stats: 
Interested in

volunteering?
We are looking for dedicated individuals to
help with the following areas:

shelve books
prepare materials
to assist with the book fairs
assist with inventory

Great Summer Reads!

Number of books
checked out this

school year: 
 16,436

books!

Top Titles:

May/June  2025

 Please reach out if interested:
bbowman@saintgreg.org


